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I am submitting on behalf of 2983.  

I live in a manufactured home community. We have purchased our property as a 

nonprofit corporation. We are still looking for permanent financing to complete our 

sale. The only thing that made this possible is help from the state in the form of 

financial assistance! Our community has 51 affordable homes. Our state and many 

others face real problems of providing affordable housing to its residents. That’s why 

I support this bill and feel programs like this are a lifeline for folks that have no other 

options. Housing costs too much in our urban areas risking more and more on street 

living. Please support this bill! Thanks Phil Clark  


